
 

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 
 

Community Association Managers Council 
 

Meeting Type: General Meeting – Telephone Conference 
Meeting Date:  August 31, 2005 
 

Board Members:  Reginald D. Billups, Chair   
           Steven Czonstka  
                               Debra Glass 

                                          Chris Brown, Vice Chair 
 
             
 Other Attendees: Anthony B. Spivey, Executive Director 
              Donna Salters, Government Analyst I 
           Barbara Edwards, Assistant Attorney General 
                         
            
 Major Issues/Actions 
 
•  The council members discussed the privatization efforts that it is trying to  
    pursue.  The council is currently discussing the aspects of doing a  
    study to determine if it is feasible for the council to privatize.  Questions that  
    the council posed to Ms. Edwards was whether the council has the  
    authority to enter into a private contract with a vendor to do the study on  
    privatization.  Ms. Edwards will report back to the council at its November  
    meeting on this matter. 
 
•  The council would like to see a draft of a proposed newsletter at its next  
    meeting.  Council members were advised to submit ideas or information for  
    articles in the newsletter.  Additionally council members would like to have a  
    hard copy format of the newsletter mailed instead of placing it on the website.   
    here was consensus among the council members that more people will be  
    prone to read the newsletter if it was a hard copy as opposed to reading the  
    newsletter on the website. 
 
•  Rule 61-20.504(11), F.A.C. will be changed to reflect the proper funding  
    amount for a change in status fee on a license.  Currently the rule states  
    $10.00 and should be $15.00 
 
•  The council meeting will meet via telephone conference on November 4, 2005. 
 
 
 
Anthony B. Spivey 
Executive Director 
September 9, 2005 
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